
Dear Senators Clausen, Putnam, Rarick, Goggin, Tomassoni and Jasinski,  
 
I’m writing to you today as a former member of the University of Minnesota’s Men’s Track and Field 
team and concerned citizen.  There is an upcoming tentative hearing on 2/15/22 that Minnesota 
Athletics Director Mark Coyle is trying to cancel.  Please make sure the hearing takes place.  I, along 
with the many former Minnesota graduates and thousands of other Minnesota citizens, are carefully 
watching and want to see positive movement towards sports reintroduced. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Aaron Sailer 
Gophers Track and Field, class of 2003 

 


